
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RM/KH 

 

12 July 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

New to Year 6: NST Tour to London – June 2024 

 

Our residential visit to London in June this year was a huge success with our 

pupils, and we are delighted to inform you that we will be running the visit 

again. 

 

We have provisionally booked the visit for 2 nights, commencing 17th June 

2024. The approximate cost of the visit will be £398. This cost will cover 

accommodation, full board, travel and several excursions, which will be 

explained in more detail with you when we return in September. 

 

In order to secure a place for your child, we would be grateful if you would 

complete the expression of interest form by clicking on this LINK. Also, to allow 

us to confirm your booking with the tour operator we would require an initial 

deposit payment of £12.50, please. Payment should be made via the 

ParentPay facility, and the deadline for payment is 31st July 2023. 

 

When we return in September, we will provide a much more detailed letter, 

with excursion information and giving dates when we would require your 

instalment payments. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. We are really looking forward to our visit 

to London next year. 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs R Moore 

Acting Assistant Principal 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/gpyXS75FfU

